
October 13, 2022         

 

Manpreet Singh 

House No 1694 Gtb Nagar Kharar 

Sas Nagar 

INDIA         Reference ID # 711345 

 

Dear Manpreet, 

 

Congratulations! Based on your academic profile, you have been officially accepted into Management Bachelor of Arts at La 

Roche University for the Spring 2023 term. You have also been granted an international award of $14,000.00 per academic 

year. This annual award is only applicable to undergraduate tuition during the fall and spring semesters and cannot be applied 

towards ESL or Pathway tuition. It is renewable if you maintain good academic standing. 

 

Students who intend to begin their degree immediately must demonstrate English language proficiency with the following 

documentation: a minimum TOEFL iBT of 79, a minimum IELTS overall band score of 6.5, a minimum Duolingo test score of 

105, or a minimum SAT reading subscore of 24. If you have not submitted one of the tests listed above then testing will be 

provided upon arrival. However, if you have submitted one of the tests above but received a lower score than the minimum 

requirement for an ESL waiver please refer to the following chart for your program placement: 

Track TOEFL iBT IELTS Duolingo University Credits 

ESL ≤ 59 ≤ 5.0 overall band ≤ 80 0 

2 Semester Pathway 60-69 5.5 overall band 85-90 
1st Semester: 3-6 credits 

2nd Semester: 12-18 credits 

1 Semester Pathway 70-78 6.0 overall band 95-100 12-18 credits 

 

If you attended another college or university and want to transfer credits, please send program requirements and thorough 

course descriptions – translated into English – to the Department of International Admissions. A timely submission will permit a 

timely transfer evaluation; otherwise, you will initially be placed in freshman-level classes until an evaluation is completed.   

The accompanying information explains your next steps in the admissions process and provides important immigration 

information you will need to consider.  If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact the 

International Admissions Department at International@laroche.edu or (+1) 412-536-1279.  

 

Welcome to the La Roche University community! 

 

With kind regards, 

 
Michael Bauer 

Executive Director of International Enrollment 
 
P.S. Your acceptance is contingent upon our receipt of all final, official school transcripts.
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